
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger, Motor Equipment Operator 

  

 Date: October 4, 2022 

 

 Re:  September Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.  General Village Maintenance:    We have continued crack sealing the roads weather 

permitting. The traffic triangle at the Clent Rd. & Tain Dr. intersection was power 

washed. The three remaining utility boxes for the security camera project were delivered. 

They were then drilled and mounted to the poles and installed at there prospected 

locations. The electric was run and hooked up. The camera mounts were installed on the 

poles and Verizon was notified to come in and install the routers. We went to Hicks 

Nursery and purchased four boxwood bushes for the handicapped pathway on the side of 

village hall. We also planted a few hydrangea plants to fill in the bare spots. A hydrangea 

was also planted behind the west side of the Tain Dr. pillar replacing the one that was 

crushed when the pillar was knocked over. All bushes have been trimmed back from the 

signs at the entrances. The street sweeper has been going out more frequently since the 

leaves started to fall. 

 

2.  Street Lighting:  There was only one outage reported this month. We were notified that 

the lights on Linford Rd. were not working. The lights were inspected and it was found 

that the fuse was blown. We replaced the fuse and tested. All are operating normally. 

 


